
Town of Nelson 
Selectmen’s Meeting 

 

February 8, 2017 
 

 
 

Executive Board Attending: David Upton, Maury Collins, Gary Robinson, Edie Drinkwater, Admin. Assist.   
 

Others attending:   
 
 

At 3:06 PM David Upton opened the February 8, 2017 meeting of the Nelson Select Board. 
 
l  David made a motion to approve the minutes for February 1, 2017 
Gary seconded. 
The motion carried 3-0. 
 
l  David made a motion to approve the manifests for February 8, 2017, as presented. 
Maury seconded. 
The motion carried 3-0. 
 
l The Board reviewed the DOT report of the latest inspection of the Bailey Brook Bridge.  The Bridge 
remains red listed but posting is not required. 
 
l  The ambulance contract with the City of Keene was reviewed and approved for the second time due 
to a loss of the original paperwork somewhere at Keene City Hall. 
 
l   Caucus presentation was discussed along with a preview of informational materials to be distributed. 
 
l  Following a review of two petition Warrant Articles, David made a motion not to recommend either 
article as presented. 
Maury seconded. 
The motion carried 3-0. 
 
l With nothing further,  Maury made a motion to adjourn. 
Gary seconded. 
The motion carried 3-0.   4:57 PM 
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